

CANADIAN UNION OF PUBLIC EMPLOYEES LOCAL 3550

14207 - 115 AVE NW EDMONTON, AB T5M 3B6 PHONE: 780, 455, 1435 FAX: 780, 452, 1462

OFFICERS

September 12, 2024

President

Mandy Lamoureux

Dear Member,

1st Vice President

Janice Kube

Provincial legislation requires unions to categorize expenses as being "core" and "non-core, it also requires members to opt-in before dues can be spent on "non-core" activities.

non-core activities.

2nd Vice President

Wafa Soaadi

In order to comply with Bill 32, we are sending you this letter with information about our "core" and "non-core" spending.

Wafa Soaadi

about our "core" and "non-core" spending.

Chief Steward

CUPE Local 3550 Executive have reviewed our budget Beginning September 1, 2023, to June 31, 2024, 100% of union dues you pay will be used for "core" activities. If there are any changes to this disclosure, we will release notification of such and will provide an opportunity for you to opt-in.

Shelly Lavallee

Treasurer
Colleen Nash

If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact us at 780-455-1435 or email us at cupe3550@telus.net

Recording Secretary
Marianne Andresen

In Solidarity,

Sergeant-at-Arms
Tobi Moore

Mandy Lamoureux

Executive Board Members

President

CUPE Local 3550

Deanne Ruel Mabel Ong Michelle Bilodeau